
 

 
October 14, 2015 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE:  Operator Certification – Rule 306.e.(5)  
 Leffler FE Pad 
   
 Leffler FE 20-019HN- 
                NENE Section 21 Township 6N Range 66W 
                Weld County, CO 
 
 
Dear Director: 
 
Great Western Operating Company, LLC hereby certifies to the Director that compliance to Rule 306.e.(5) has been 
accomplished.    
 

1. The pre-application notification, Rule 305.a.(2) was received by all building unit owners.  
2. The OGLA notification, Rule 305.c.(1) was sent:09/01/2015 
3. The Buffer Zone notification, Rule 305.c.(2) was sent:09/01/2015 
4. Comments provided to the COGCC, LGD or Operator: Comments from the LGD have been addressed.  

• LGD Comment: The City of Greely notes that the proposed well and appurtenances, while not currently 
in city limits, are proposed within the City’s adopted Long-Range Expected Growth Area. Urban- scale 
development is anticipated within all areas of the Long-Range Expected Growth Area, supported by 
sewer and water utility planning and other long-term strategic capital investment by the city. In that 
context, they city anticipates the intersection of Highway 392 and County Road 31 (future 59th 
Avenue), being the intersection of two major roads, would likely be the location for future major 
commercial activity node. As such, the proposed location, only 500’ from the intersection, would 
create a major constraint on future efforts to best utilize this corner in an urban context. We 
respectively suggest that the land owner and the operator consider moving the site more internally to 
the site, and maintain a larger area in the corner for a viable future development site.  

5. Meetings requested and documentation: None to date 
 

Great Western Operating Company, LLC, respectfully certifies that we have complied with Rule 306.e.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Allison Linz 
Allison Linz 
Regulatory Technician  
Great Western Operating Company, LLC 

 
1801 Broadway 

Suite 500 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

  

 
 

Allison Linz 
Regulatory Technician 
Tel:  303.398.0355 

E-mail: 
regulatorypermitting@gwogco.com 
 


